Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

7th July, 19224

Dear Sir,

With reference t0 my letter of the 14th ultimo
respecting the yacht*BLINIY, I have 0 request that you will
state whether any commmication has been received from the
owner of the vessel respecting the completion of the survey
for elassification, and if not, how the case stands at present.

I am, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretarys.

Re Je Lo \'val‘d, Esq.,
PARIS




